	
	PART I

(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
	ITEM NO.


	REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES 



	TO THE CABINET  

ON 24TH January, 2005



	TITLE :
MEMBERS AND OFFICERS’ INDEMNITIES







	RECOMMENDATIONS :

THAT the Cabinet agree to the form of indemnity, as set out in Appendix 1 to this report, and the payment of additional premium in the sum of £1,858.50.



	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY :

This report informs the Cabinet of the indemnity applicable to each of the Council’s Members and employees against any loss or damage suffered by the Member or Officer arising from his / her action or failure to act in his / her capacity as a Member or Officer of the Authority.



	BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS :



(available for public inspection)

Local Authorities (Indemnities for Members and Officers) Order; and

Report to Cabinet on 22nd March, 2005.



	ASSESSMENT OF RISK :




1. There is a high risk of litigation in the current climate, particularly in respect of Corporate Manslaughter or charges of bad commercial deals.  It is important that these are mitigated wherever possible.

2. There is a high risk of Members and Officers being personally liable if such indemnities are secured.

3. There is a high risk to Members and Officers if they are unable to obtain proper representation if allegations of liability arise.



	SOURCES OF FUNDING :




Additional premiums will have to be paid.  These can be met from the existing budget.



	COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative)



	1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS
	Provided by :
	Alan R. Eastwood

Deputy Director of Customer & Support Services and City Solicitor

(Tel: No: (0161) 793 3000))



	2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS
	Provided by :
	John Spink

Head of Finance

(Tel: No: (0161) 793 3230)

	PROPERTY (if applicable):
N/A



	HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable)
N/A:



	CONTACT OFFICER :
Alan R. Eastwood





Deputy Director of Customer & Support Services and





City Solicitor





(Tel: No: (0161) 793 3000))





	WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S) :

ALL



	KEY COUNCIL POLICIES :



ALL




	DETAILS



	The report dated 21st February, 2005, to the Lead Member for Customer and Support Services and to Cabinet Briefing on 22nd March, 2005, set out the background to this matter.  The terms of the indemnity have now been settled and Lead Member is asked to confirm his agreement to the extra premium of £1,858.50 per annum and the terms of the indemnity.

The insurers have also indicated that cover could be extended to retired members or those who lose their seats if required.  Lead Member is asked to consider this.
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